
Petition to Restore Motorized Access and Motorized Recreational 

Opportunities to the Scratch Gravel Hills 
 

The Bureau of Land Management closed access to the Scratch Gravel Hills as part 

of their Resource Management Plan Record of decision signed April 17, 2009. We 

the undersigned request that the BLM revisit that decision and re-open motorized 

access and motorized recreational opportunities to the Scratch Gravel Hills. 
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